
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
4 There was heard and noted a report by Sergeant Magdalena Ross, Police 
Scotland regarding the priorities within the Ward, advising  
 
(1) that Police Scotland’s national roll-out of body worn video cameras had 

commenced on 26th March 2025 and was expected to be introduced in 
Glasgow by the end of the year;  
 

(2) of the current progress that Police Scotland was making within the ward and 
of the current statistics in relation to incidents in the ward including the 
positive engagement work that had been carried out;  
 

(3) that shoplifting thefts had increased and that officers had been working with 
the major supermarkets to combat shoplifting; 
 

(4) that Police Scotland had conducted a day of action focused on illegal e-bikes 
and e-scooters; and 

 
(5) of the increased patrols and proactive approach namely around the Netherton 

Centre, Crow road and at Morrisons supermarket with weekly patrols in the 
area.  
 

After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted and thanked Sergeant Magdalena Ross for the report; and 

 
(b) raised a number of questions and concerns that were addressed by Sergeant 

Magdalena Ross. 
 
 


